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Watts Remy

From: Kat Allan <the-momster@live.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 3, 2019 12:06 PM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Bill SB 926

I want to add my voice to those urging you to vote against use of pesticides in our forests. Courts have 
recently found against Monsanto in cases relating Round Up to cancer and the hazards associated with other 
pesticides are not fully known so in the interest of protecting the health of our forests, watersheds and 
citizens I insist that use of such chemicals be stopped immediately. Thank you for your concern and interest. 
Kathleen Allan 


